
From: Donna Denton

To: Melissa Garber

Subject: Re: Permit 41517

Date: Monday, June 21, 2021 12:06:02 PM

Refund not required, just want to make sure the permit gets canceled.

Thank You,
Donna Denton
386-344-6323

Holly Electric Inc
EC13005429
386-755-5944

On Monday, June 21, 2021, 11:58:07 AM EDT, Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>

wrote:

If you would like to request a refund, please add that to this email and I will forward to

Laurie to process. Thanks!

 

HAPPY 4TH OF JULY!!!

Melissa Garber

Administrative Secretary

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008

 

 

mailto:hollyelectricinc@yahoo.com
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From: Donna Denton <hollyelectricinc@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 7:39 AM

To: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: Permit 41517

 

Hello,

We need to cancel permit 41517. The homeowner has decided to not get the new secondary service. Let

me know if anything else is needed.

 

Thank You,

Donna Denton

386-344-6323

 

Holly Electric Inc

EC13005429

386-755-5944

 


